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Communication dated 26 December 2019
received from the Permanent Mission of Ukraine
concerning the Joint Statement on Mitigating
Insider Threats

1. The Secretariat has received a communication dated 26 December 2019 from the Permanent
Mission of Ukraine concerning the Joint Statement on Mitigating Insider Threats contained in

INFCIRC/908.

2. Asrequested, the communication is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States.



INFCIRC/908/Add.2
Attachment

Permanent Mission of Ukraine
to the International Organizations in Vienna
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The Permanent Mission of Ukraine to the International Organizations in
Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the International Atomic
Energy Agency and has the honour to inform that Ukraine wishes to subscribe
to the Joint Statement on Mitigating Insider Threats (INFCIRC/908).

The Permanent Mission of Ukraine requests the Secretariat of the
International Atomic Energy Agency to circulate this communication as an
INFCIRC document to all IAEA Member States.

The Permanent Mission of Ukraine to the International Organizations in
Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the
International Atomic Energy Agency the assurances of its highest consideration.
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